
 

 

 
 
15th February 2019 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 

Queen Street Mill Textile Museum 
 

All students in Wyre and Ribble are invited to join us at Queen Street Mill for the afternoon on 
Wednesday 27th March. Students will be given the opportunity to take part in two workshops, look 
around the Mill and further our learning on our History topic ‘The Industrial Revolution’. 
 
Transport to and from school will be provided for your child as the visit will take part within school 
hours. If your child has packed lunch, please provide this as usual. If your child usually has a 
school meal, a packed lunch will be provided on this day. 
 
In order to cover the cost of the trip including transport we are asking for a parental contribution of 
£2.50 per child.  
 
Please return the attached slip and money to school by Monday 11th March 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

J.Kirk 
 
Miss J Kirk 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Queen Street Mill textile Museum 

 
 

Student Name: _________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

I do give permission for my son/ daughter to visit Queen Street Mill on  
Wednesday 27th March and enclose the contribution of £2.50 

 
 

I do not give permission for my son/ daughter to visit Queen Street Mill on  
Wednesday 27th March 

 
 
Signed: _________________________________ Date: ______________________________ 
 
 


